07/22/2022

A Bright Plumbing, LLC
18107 E. 18" Terr. N
Independence, MO 64058

City of Lee’s Summit. MO

Attn: Khan — Lee’s Summit Inspector
Subject:

#122 Monticello

4824 NE Jamestown Dr.
P#2021-1352

Please accept this information for ground rough inspection. The ground rough inspection was
scheduled by me, Dale Richardson but was denied inspection due to insufficient silt fence and
lack of footing inspection.

Normally, we would confirm results of inspection before covering it up. On this occasion, it did
not happen. | can assure you it was installed per plan and per code, as all our jobs are. It will
now be confirmed before flatwork, so it doesn’t happen again.

Any questions,

Thank you,

Dale Richa%
Master Plumber

A Bright Plumbing



